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Enhancing Vision: Comprehensive Eye Camp for Students by VASAN Eye Care Hospital

"Honouring a Visionary: Kamaraj Day Celebration and His Legacy in Education"

On July 1, VASAN Eye Care Hospital conducted a comprehensive eye camp for students 
from Grade 1 to Grade 12. The event took place on the school premises and was aimed at 
promoting eye health and early detection of vision problems among students. The eye 
camp commenced at 9:00 AM and continued until 4:00 PM, ensuring that all students had 
the opportunity to participate. A team of experienced ophthalmologists, optometrists, and 
support staff from VASAN Eye Care Hospital facilitated the camp. 

On July 15 our school celebrated Kamaraj Day to commemorate the birth anniversary of 
the late Chief Minister K. Kamaraj. The event honoured his tremendous contributions to 
educational development in Tamil Nadu and his unwavering belief in the transformative 
power of education. The celebration began with a special assembly attended by the 
students, teachers, and staff. The assembly was dedicated to pay homage to K. Kamaraj, a 
visionary leader who reinforced the importance of education in our daily lives. The event 
encouraged students to recognize their role in continuing Kamaraj’s mission and to strive 
for excellence in their educational pursuits.



Harmonious Voices

"Empowering Educators: Successful Phonics Training for Primary and Pre-Primary
Teachers by Angels Phonics Team"  

On July 6, 2024, our school hosted a Melody Singing Competition for students from Grades 
3 to 8. The event was held in the school auditorium and was a vibrant celebration of young 
musical talent. The competition aimed to provide a platform for students to showcase 
their singing abilities and to foster a love for music among the students. The diversity in 
song choices highlighted the versatility and broad musical interests of the participants. 
The competition saw enthusiastic participation from over 50 students. Each participant 
had prepared diligently, and their excitement and passion for singing were evident in their 
performances. The Melody Singing Competition was a resounding success, showcasing 
the musical talent within our school community. It was an event that not only highlighted 
the students' abilities but also fostered a deeper appreciation for music.

On July 13, a comprehensive phonics training session was conducted for our Primary and 
Pre-primary teachers by the esteemed Angels Phonics Team. The training aimed to 
enhance the teachers' phonic teaching skills and equip them with effective strategies for 
teaching young children the foundational aspects of phonics. The session was highly 
interactive, featuring workshops designed to engage the teachers in hands-on activities. 
Teachers participated in various exercises demonstrating effective phonics instruction 
techniques, such as sound recognition, blending, and segmenting. This training not only 
improved the teachers' instructional techniques but also inspired them to create a more 
engaging and supportive learning environment for their students. We extend our heartfelt 
gratitude to the Angels Phonics Team for their dedication and expertise.



"Battle of Brains: Quiz Competition Sparks Academic Excellence"
On July 12, an exciting quiz competition was held for students from Grade 6 to Grade 12. 
The event aimed to challenge the students' knowledge and quick-thinking skills across 
various subjects. The competition consisted of three rounds, each designed to test 
different aspects of the participants' knowledge and abilities. Navashrivan .K.N of Grade XI 
secured First Place, showcasing exceptional knowledge and quick reflexes.  Sreenaath .P.R 
of Grade XII achieved Second Place with impressive performance and deep understanding 
of various subjects. Joyantoruban .A of Grade X earned  Third place, demonstrating 
commendable skills and knowledge. The quiz competition was a resounding success, 
highlighting the academic excellence and competitive spirit of our students. The event 
was well-organized and provided a stimulating environment for intellectual growth. We 
extend our congratulations to all the participants for their hard work and dedication, with 
special applause to the winners for their outstanding achievements.



"Enhancing Student Success: Insights from Our Parent-Teacher Open Discussion
 Meeting"

Scouts and Guides and Cups and Bulbuls

A Parent-Teacher Open Discussion Meeting for grades 1 to 9 was held on July 26 at TVMD. 
This meeting provided an excellent opportunity for parents and teachers to exchange their 
ideas, opinions, and suggestions. By sharing daily experiences and observations, they 
could collaboratively plan, prepare, and implement strategies to enhance the children's 
learning outcomes. The event successfully facilitated discussions on student growth and 
development. Parents appreciated the insights shared by the teachers regarding their 
children's academic progress and areas for improvement. Teachers also gained valuable 
feedback from parents about students' behaviour and learning habits at home. 
Additionally, the meeting highlighted the importance of a strong home-school 
partnership in fostering a supportive learning environment. Both parents and teachers 
agreed to maintain regular communication to ensure the continuous academic and 
personal development of the students.

Introduced Badon Powell and discussed the significance of the patrol system within the 
group. Students practiced essential skills such as saluting and marching, ensuring 
everyone understood the correct procedures. Additionally, they learned and recited the 
promise, reinforcing the commitment to the values they uphold. Leaders were appointed 
to various patrols, and discussed their specific roles and responsibilities, emphasizing 
teamwork and leadership. This comprehensive session aimed to build a strong foundation 
for the group’s activities and foster a sense of discipline and unity.



"Enhancing Handwriting Skills: A Comprehensive Training Programme by Iragu
Foundation"
From July 29 to August 6, the students and teachers participated in a comprehensive 
handwriting training programme conducted by the Iragu Foundation. This initiative 
aimed to enhance handwriting skills, focusing on improving clarity, speed, and overall 
presentation. The programme included a series of workshops, practical exercises, and 
personalized feedback sessions. Both students and teachers were equipped with 
techniques to develop better handwriting. The training was well-received, with 
participants showing noticeable improvement and increased confidence in their 
handwriting abilities by the end of the programme.

STUDENT’S MESSAGE

TEACHER’S MESSAGE

Our school has a vast infrastructure with fascinating surroundings. It is 
an eco-friendly campus with many plants and trees. Our school gives  
importance to physical education and they also respect students' 
mentality. Faculties encourage students to bring up their creative 
skills. Our school also provides separate space for extracurricular 
activities and also to enhance their knowledge. To make students 
enthusiastic and enhanced, the school is provided with a special team 
called Vijay Studio. They tend to participate in every competition with 

excitement. Our school has the best, well experienced teachers to teach and motivate the 
students. The teaching methods of our teachers are very unique compared to other 
schools. Our school has modern technologies such as digital boards, ACE coaching with 
fantastic staff. Canteen caters the best, need for everyone's choice. Our school provides 
clean and pure drinking water and a healthy, hygienic and pleasant environment. Our 
school focuses on courage, discipline and excellence.

As a teacher at TVMD, I am continually inspired by the dedication and 
enthusiasm of our students and staff. Our school is more than just a 
place of learning.  It’s a community where collaboration, innovation, 
and growth are at the heart of everything we do. The support from 
parents and the commitment from our staff create a nurturing 
environment that allows each student to excel academically and 
personally. It's a privilege to be part of such an exceptional team and 
to witness the remarkable achievements of our students every day. 
Together, we are building a bright future for all



Many people know that plants release chemicals into the air, but they also communicate 
through an intricate underground network known as the "mycorrhizal network." This 
network is formed by fungi that connect the roots of different plants. Through this 
network, plants can exchange nutrients and even send distress signals about threats such 
as pests or diseases. Essentially, it's like a social network for plants, allowing them to share 
resources and information to help each other survive!

August 1, 2024    -  Talk Masters – English Oratory Competition

August 5, 2024    -   Field Trip - Grade VI to VIII

August 6, 2024    -   Field Trip – Grade IX

August 7, 2024    -  Field Trip Grade III – V

August 10, 2024  -  Spark Science Expo

August 15, 2024 -  Independence Day Celebration

August 17, 2024  -  Clay Shapers  (Clay Modeling Competition Grade I and II)

August 19, 2024  -  Freeze the Moment (Photography Competition)

AWARENESS AND INFORMATION CORNER

UPCOMING EVENTS

Plants Can Communicate Through Underground :


